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Tuesday 2nd July 2025 

Year 3 Visit to Skegness Aquarium July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As a school, we always want to support the children’s learning with real life experiences that will stimulate and 
inspire their studies, giving them opportunities to understand the information they have learnt in the context of 
the wider world around them.  Therefore, to support their work this term on oceans we are taking the year 3 
children to Skegness aquarium on Tuesday the 15th of July 2025.  

As part of the experience, the children will participate in a workshop that explores: 

▪ Our amazing marine life and gain a greater insight into the aquatic world.   

▪ Take part in interactive workshops based around the Oceans 

All children must be in school by 07:45am ready for our departure from school. We will be departing from the 
aquarium at 14:30pm and arrive back at school at 16:00pm.  

The total cost of the experience is £16.20 per child and this needs to be paid via the MCAS app. If you experience 
any issues with this app please do not hesitate to discuss this with any of the office staff. This payment also acts 
as consent that you would like your child to attend the trip.  

Children will need to bring a pack lunch, preferably in a disposal bag so we can reduce the amount of litter we 
are bringing back with us. If you have booked for your child to have a hot dinner on this day your children will 

be provided with a school pack lunch but please do let one of the year 3 staff team know if your child does not 

require the provided lunch by the 11th of July so we can inform the staff in the kitchen. Children should not bring 
sweets, chocolate or fizzy drinks in their lunch box and they will also need to bring their own water bottles.  

There is no need to send children with any money as we will not have the opportunity to attend the gift shop at 
the end of our trip due to time constraints. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Gray and the Year 3 Team 

 

 

mailto:enquiries@ls.keystonemat.org
http://www.longsutton.lincs.sch.uk/

